
 

 

MARTIN FROBISHER INFANT SCHOOL 

Newsletter 7th April 2017 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,   

 

Uniform request 

As the weather is getting warmer, you may be looking to buy summer uniform dresses 

over the holidays. Please can I ask that if possible, girls wear shorts under their dresses. 

Last year, some parents managed to buy summer dresses which had a culottes style 

bottom, these are acceptable as uniform. As you can appreciate, the girls love to do 

gymnastics at playtime but we have a public footpath running alongside the 

playground.  Thank you for your cooperation and understanding with this 

safeguarding issue. 

 

Red Nose Day 2017 

Thank you for supporting Red Nose Day 2017, we have sent a cheque for £163.45 to 

this worthy cause. 

 

School Dinners 

If your child has sandwiches, we invite them to have a school dinner every Thursday 

as part of our ‘Top Table Thursday’ initiative. Please speak to the school office about 

this or simply let your child order a school dinner with their teaching assistant on the 

online ordering system every Thursday. 

 

Please remember, we need a weeks’ notice in writing for children to change 

between sandwiches and dinners. We would wholly recommend that you encourage 

your child to have school dinners as they offer a balanced meal that has to meet 

healthy standards. There is always a sandwich option, alongside three hot dinners 

every day.  

 

Children’s University Passports 

If your child has a passport, please can I remind you that you need to get it signed by 

Elite on the last after school club of every half term if your child has taken part in a 

club. We will be collecting the passports in on Friday 28th April to verify the hours ready 

for the graduation. 

 

Dates – new/amended dates in bold 

 

24 04 17 – School opens 

 

25 04 17 - 9.15 Healthy Lifestyle Assembly – Parents invited to attend 

 

28 04 17 – Children’s University passports to be brought to school for verification 

 

May 2017 – Year 2 SATs 

 

01 05 17 – School closed – Bank holiday 

 

03 05 17 – 2pm Futures in mind talk to parents around emotional well being 

 

08 05 17 – 3pm Nutrition talk for parents 

 

16 05 17 - Turtles Class Assembly 9.15am 

 

25 05 17 – Sports Day  9.15am – Stingrays, Turtles & Dolphins 10.30am – Nursery  

1.00pm – Nursery 2.00pm – Angelfish & Starfish 

 

25 05 17 – School closes  

 

06 06 17 – School opens 

 

 



09 06 17 – Class photographs 

 

w/c 12 06 17 – Phonics Screening – Year 1 pupils 

 

w/c 19 06 17 – Y2 cycling – Details to follow 

 

19 06 17 – Children’s University Graduation – Wakefield Theatre 

 

28 06 17 – Starfish & Angelfish Class Assembly 9.15am 

 

29 06 17 – Stingrays Class Assembly 

 

05 07 17 – 4.30pm – Meeting for new reception parents 

 

06 07 17 – Transition Day for all pyramid schools 

 

18 07 17 - Leavers disco. Time TBC 

 

20 07 17 - Leavers assembly 2pm 

 

21 07 17 – School closes  

 

Inset Days 

We have already taken 1 of our 5 Inset days for the year. The remaining dates are 

Friday 26th May, Monday 5th June, Monday 24th July and Tuesday 25th July.    

 
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs L Carter.  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Miss R Griffiths.   
Safeguarding Governor: Miss C Milne.  

If you are worried a child is at risk of harm please contact either of the above or: Social Care Direct on 01924 
303456 

 


